
From: Len Reddick   
Sent: Saturday, January 1, 2022 1:52 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Zoning By-law Amendment (File No ZAC-20-014) 
 

 
We objection to the construction of Townhouse units at the proposed 
site because it would make a traffic situation worse and more dangerous. 
 
The townhouse units would be located at the around about which has 
traffic going east and west on Wilson St. which has exits on and off for 
the 403 east and west near by. If there is an accident on 403, Wilson St. 
is used as a by-past. To make matters worst, Wilson St is only a two lane 
st. plus there is a high volume of traffic on Hamilton Drive and Meadowbrook Dr. 
because of power centers located close by. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Valerie Chevannes 
Leonard Reddick 
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